
Mr. John Feeney 
Department of Natural Resources 
P. 0. Box 12436 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 

Dear Mr. Feeney: 

CEDARBURG 

July 31 , 1996 
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On or about February 13, 1996, we discussed your agreement to accept quarterly groundwater 
monitoring for the first year at the Cedarburg Light and Water Commission Power Plant 
located at W61 N617 Mequon Avenue. This agreement was confirmed in a letter to you. You 
also agreed that if those results were acceptable to the DNR, monitoring will occur during and 
after 1997 on an annual basis . This agreement was also confirmed in a telephone call with you 
on June 11 , 1996. Although a follow-up confirmation was expected, it remains my 
understanding that monitoring, depending on results , will occur on an annual basis beginning 
next year. 

If this is not correct please let me know immediately. Thank you for your consideration. 

cc: Gary S. Graham 
Dale Lythjohan 
Clinton P. Gridley 
Robert Dreblow 
Jacquelyn S. Dekker 
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Very truly yours, 

f!°o/-~u~ 
Kaye K. Vance 
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